



Tumwater High School Alumni Association





2018 Annual Meeting Minutes




    
       February 6th, 6:30 PM





         THS Career Center

l.    Board Attendees:  Jim Ishihara (‘64) President; Bill Curtis (‘62) Vice-president; Janet Ishihara (‘65) Secretary; Pam (Wagner) Sapp (‘69) Treasurer; Louisa (Ward) Shimamoto (‘75) Activities Chair; Melissa (Determan) Beard (‘91) Membership Chair; Rock Boardman (‘64) Communication Chair; Dan Parsons (‘65) Scholarship Chair; Kathy Campbell (‘87) Website Chair; Judi (Weaver) Hambrick (‘66) History Chair; Kevin Campbell (‘87) Golf Tournament Chair.


a.  Guest Attendees:  Edna Granacki-Burcham (‘64), Vonda Marcum (‘70), and Ruth Ishihara (‘70).

2.    Meeting was called to order by Jim at 6:30 PM.

3.    Secretary read minutes of 2017 annual meeting, m/s/p.

4.    Treasurer’s report; YE 2017, January 1--December 31, m/s/p.


OPERATING ACCOUNT



01/01/17
Beginning Balance



$  6,687.29





Total deposits



$  7,789,00





Total expenses



$ -6,134.43

12/31/17
Ending Balance



$  8,341.86


SAVINGS ACCOUNT

01/01/17
Savings (beginning account)


$10,119.32





Total deposits



$  2,613.78

12/31/17
Ending Balance



$12,733.10

      January1--31, 2018 Treasurer’s report:


OPERATING ACCOUNT

01/01/18
Beginning Balance



$  8,341.86





Total deposits



$     150.00





Total expenses



$     261.58


01/31/18
Ending Balance



$ 8,230.28


SAVINGS ACCOUNT



01/01/18
Savings (beginning balance)


$12,733.10





Total deposits



$     250.75

01/31/18
Ending Balance



$12,983.85

5.    Activities Chair report:  Louisa summarized the events of the year; golf tournament, 4th of July parade, and homecoming.  Discussed checking into new banner that can be displayed for golf, July parade, and HC, having popup tents for HC BBQ and raffle for this year.  Vonda mentioned possible donation from a vendor.

6.    Membership Chair report:  2-Century, 5-general, 3-Joe Kearney, 4-recent.  Melissa mentioned having envelopes available at our yearly events for scholarship donations and having online renewals.    

7.    Communications Chair report:  Draft of newsletter was shown by Rock; it should be sent out in about a week.

8.    Scholarship Chair report:  The 2018 application form is posted on the website and in the THS Career Center.  Submissions are due March 30th.  The 2017 recipients are Brooke Hare, Katelyn Monaco, and Gideon Tveten.  

9.    Website Chair report:  Kathy plans to have three forms working together; 1 for golf payment, 1 for donation/membership, and 1 for the newsletter.  She also brought a draft of a flyer for the golf tournament, an attractive one.    

10.  History Chair report:  Judi is working on two history boards; one for last year’s Hall of Fame and one of Sid Otton’s retirement.

11.  Golf Tournament report:  Kevin has contacted OBEE to be the sponsor for the golf tournament in June.  He is working on a flyer and have it approved.  In the next month or two he plans to contact businesses.  Discussed having a face book group page so people can sign up by paypal.

12.  Membership voted for the following board positions for three-year terms:  Secretary, Janet Ishihara; Scholarship Chair, Dan Parsons; and Communications Chair, Rock Boardman; m/s/p.

13.  New Business:  


a.  All class social, possible venues:



1.  River’s Edge restaurant.



2.  Check on airport museum



3.  Labor and Industries




4.  Blarney’s


b.  Golf tournament date; June 2, 2018.


c.  4th of July parade:



1.  Need more participants.



2.  Discussed renting T-Bird costume.


d.  Homecoming:



1.  October



2.  Discussed having BBQ along side of walkway between gym and 


     stadium.  

14.  Next meeting Tuesday, March 6, 2018, THS Career Center.

15.  Meeting adjouned at 8:15 PM, m/s/p.


